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Dates 

 

 

PLEASE SEE OUR WEBSITE  

CALENDAR FOR MORE DATES  

Calendar – Castlechurch 

Primary School | Stafford  

 

SCHOOL OPENS FOR  

PUPILS 

Wednesday 5th Sept 2023 

 

School photographs 

11th Sept 23  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Castlechurch Champions 
Working Together to Achieve our Best 

Theme:  Continuous effort to learn 

EYFS:  I  can come up with my own ideas 

  Acorns: Kiyiya    Beech: Mozzamil   

  Seedlings:  Ellie      Pine:    Oscar    

  Hazel:  Maisie-Lee    Rowan:  Joshua   

  Maple:  Harry              Ash:   Grace     

  Willow:  Freddie     Elm:  All of Y6   

 Congratulations and Thank you to you all!  

Amazing Authors Awards  

  

Acorns:  Freya  Beech:  Jacob  

Seedlings:  Kaiser Pine:   Sofia   

Hazel:  Ronan  Rowan:  Cantara 

Maple:  Evie  Ash:   Ruby    

Willow:  Oscar A  Elm:   All of Y6 

Mrs Ward is very proud of your efforts.   

Well done!      

 

Maths Magicians Awards  

 

Acorns:  Kora  Beech:  Evie  

Seedlings: Matei Pine:  Summer    

Hazel:    Winnie        Rowan: Jasper  

Maple:   Alfie B    Ash:  Freddie     

Willow:   Henry   Elm:   All of Y6   

A big thank you from   

Mrs Roberts.    

Keep it up!  

Remarkable Readers  

 Acorns:  Alfie         Beech: Erikas    

 Seedlings: Henry   Pine: Zeph       

 Hazel:  Hannah   Rowan: Izabella 

 Maple:  James   Ash: Jaxson  

 Willow:  Bentley   Elm: All of Y6 

     Well done and thank you from Mrs Hough & Mrs Ward! 

https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/calendar/?yr=2023&month=9&dy=&cid=mc-d4c08d41363d7ea9e235ff538bb51b56
https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/calendar/?yr=2023&month=9&dy=&cid=mc-d4c08d41363d7ea9e235ff538bb51b56


Class Attendance 

Seedlings:   85.9%        Pine:      97.01% 

Hazel:          90.77%       Rowan:  86.3% 

Maple:        96%           Ash:      90.79% 

Willow:    94.62%  Elm:        97.58% 

Beech:  94.44%  

Our class winners are 

ELM 

They will have an extra playtime as a reward. 

This week our whole school attendance is: 
 

94.57% 
Our school target is:   96.5%  

Thank you to everyone for your support! 

                                    Lunchtime Supervisor Awards  

    Early years:  Boris    Key Stage 1: Eris  

    L Key Stage 2: Cassius  U Key Stage 2:  

 

Thank you from our Lunchtime Supervisors for your excellent behaviour!  

House points  

Come on Team Castlechurch!  

 

 

 1121          1452                                              

                                    1730             

1647 

Hedgehog House are in the lead!  

 

 

 

House points  

Come on Team Castlechurch!  

 

 

 

                  3,737           3,767 

 

                                                               

              

            6,111         4,570 

Hedgehog House are the winning house!  

School Lunches  

School lunches will increase to £2.83 per meal, 

from 1st September. If your circumstances have 

changed and you believe your child may now                  

qualify for free school meals please click the link 

below to find out more. 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/ Education/

Educational�awards-benefits/ FreeSchoolMeals/

Q001.aspx 

or contact the school office.  

Reminder if your child has allergies please complete 

the registration form by 30th June using the              

following link https://edwardsandward.co.uk/

special-diets/  

High Fliers  

The cost of High Fliers sessions will increase from 

September 2023.  

Castlechurch – High Fliers  

7.30am – 8.45am £4.35 

3.15pm – 4.30pm £7.65 

3.15pm – 5.30pm £8.75 

3.15pm – 6.00pm £9.85 

10% discount on more than one child attending   

 



This week all children have taken part in an 

assembly about ‘How we can stay safe over 

the summer holidays’. We have talked about 

‘Stranger Danger’, ‘Sun  Safety’ and ‘Water 

Safety’. Please reinforce this at home so we 

can keep everyone safe over the  summer. 

 



So long, farewell….. 

Good luck to our fabulous Year 6 as they make the next step in their educational journey. You have all been 

superstars and we know you will go from strength to strength. We will miss you!  

Goodbye to Mrs Ward , a wonderful, dedicated and talented member of staff who has taught the children at 

Castlechurch for many years. You will be sorely missed. We wish you luck at you new school, they are lucky 

to have you.  

It is also time to say goodbye to Miss Carpenter, thank you for your hard work this year. We wish you luck at 

your new school.  

Congratulations to Miss Hart, who is getting married tomorrow. We hope you have a fabulous day. Also Good 

luck as she moves on to a new job in September 2023.  

Please see the CFLP Newsletter on the website so you can keep up to date with our MAT events and information 

too.  

Please also see the calendar on the website for any upcoming dates, please watch out for a newsletter in early 

September.  

Lastly, we would like to say thank you for all your support during the year. Have a great summer and we 

look forward to opening our doors to you in September. Love from Mrs Goodyear & Team Castlechurch.  


